
Comment for planning application 23/00853/OUT
Application Number 23/00853/OUT

Location Land East Of Warwick Road Drayton Warwick Road Banbury

Proposal Outline application for up to 170 dwellings (Use Class C3) with associated open space and
vehicular access off Warwick Road, Banbury; All matters reserved except for access

Case Officer Richard Greig  
 

Organisation
Name Laura McNeill

Address Park Farm,Gullicote Lane,Hanwell,Banbury,OX17 1GY

Type of Comment  Objection

Type neighbour

Comments Please stop building Banbury houses out to engulf beautiful villages and farmland. Hanwell is 
not only a lovely village with village life and values, but it is also a community for its people. 
The latest proposal will engulf Hanwell, take away its rural status, challenge its community 
and destroy good farmland, which the UK should be more reliant on than ever.  
Additionally, from a personal point of view, the new houses will be built up to the end of our 
garden, which will massively affect the tranquil nature of our village home.  
Please consider building elsewhere which does not affect villages. 
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